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Interstate 5 (Avenida Pico to San Diego County Line) Project Status Update

The Orange County Transportation Authority is working to complete a project study report/project
development support document for potential improvements to Interstate 5 in San Clemente from
Avenida Pico to the San Diego County line.  A status update is provided below.

Receive and file as an information item.
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